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STATEMENT ON CURRENT DEVELOPMENTS  

IN THE KINGDOM OF THAILAND 
 

 
We, the Heads of State/Government of ASEAN Member States, have been 

closely following the current developments in the Kingdom of Thailand. 

 

We reiterate that the political stability in the Kingdom of Thailand is essential 

to achieving a peaceful, stable and prosperous ASEAN Community.  

 

We call on all parties concerned to resolve the current situation through 

dialogue and consultations in a peaceful and democratic manner.  

 

Issued: 14 December 2013 
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